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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This is unsolicited testimony submitted in support of the business efforts of the principals
of the Global Food Services Group.

I'have known David and Lucy Alcorn for over ten years. During that period of time I
have found the Alcorns to be very motivated and enterprising individuals. I have noted and
admired their resolve to succeed in endeavors they have undertaken. As individuals the Alcorns
are engaging entrepreneurs who are driven to succeed but whose relationships with others have
been fair, open and straightforward.

I have known Clifford for over 15 years on a professional, as well as, personal basis. As
a Member of the Guam Legislature I had the opportunity to work with Mr. Guzman when he
served as the Chief of Staff for the Committee on Ways and Means. During my tenure as the Lt.
Governor of Guam, I worked with Mr. Guzman while he served as the Director of Planning and
the Director of Administration. He was very instrumental and assisted in the supervision of the
preparation of Vision 2000 and Vision 2001, a comprehensive development plan for Guam.
Personally, Mr. Guzman is a very friendly, albeit, reserved individual who has always treated his
contemporaries and subordinates fairly and openly. I find his style of management effective and
motivational and openly recommend him for his managerial skills.

Over the last two years, I have found Mr. Steve Dormer to be a motivated individual with
an intense entrepreneurial spirit. His success with his private business ventures are well known
throughout the community which successes recommend him highly for ventures which require
persistence, constancy to purpose and forward vision.

The success of Global Food Services Group in their endeavors recommends itself in all
the group’s efforts and entrepreneurial ventures. Their successes can be attributed to the spirit,
motivation and focus of the individuals involved in the ownership and management of the group.
I do not have difficulty recommending Global Food Services Group to any organization who
may be in need of their services.

Sincerely yours,
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DELEINE ORDALLO



